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CAUTION:External email.

I’m asking that you create a permanent COLA for Plan one members. It is the only state pension plan without a
permanent COLA.  This yearly uncertainty creates tremendous mental stress and anxiety upon PERS 1 members.
Thank you.

Jerome Thielen

Sent from my iPad
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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